Government of India
Ministry of Finance, Department of Revenue
OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT COMMISSIONER
CUSTOMS DIVISION, IMPHAL.
New Checkon road. Imphal-795001
Phone: 0385-2442838: Fax :0385-2444398; E-mail - customsimp@gmail.com
C.NC. VHI{48)07/RTI-MISC/TECH/CUS/AMPA 5-16/- Dated: 19.62.2016

To

Shri Srinivasa Prasad K.V.,
126, 24™ Cross 11" Main, 1* Stage, ‘D’ Block,
JP Nagar, Mysore — 570 008,

Sub: Information sought under RTI Act, 2005 — reg.

Sir,

Please refer to the letter F.N0.392/86/2015-Cus (AS) dtd 18.01.2016 of the CPIO/Under
Secretary to the Government of India, Ministry of Finance, Department of Revenue (CBEC), Anti-
Smuggling Unit, New Delhi received in this Office on 08.02.2016 from the CPIO/Assistant

Commissioner, O/o the Commissioner of Customs (Prev.), NER, Shillong vide
C.NO.II(35)06/CUS/HQRS/RTI/SH/2016/8154-60(B) dated 03.02.2016 on the subject cited above.

The desired information in respect of your RTI applications pertaining to this division may
please be treated as “NIL”.

Yours faithfully,

-

(Gaikhonlung Panmei)
CPIO/Asst. Commissioner

C.NO. VIII(48)07/RTI-MISC/TECH/CUS/IMP/15-16/ G,):f 5 Dated: 19.02.2016

Copy forwarded to

1. The CPIO/Assistant Commissioner, O/o the Commissioner of Customs (Preventive), NER,
Shillong with reference to letter C.NO.II(35)06/CUS/HQRS/RTI/SH/2016/8154-60(B) dated
03.02.2016 for information and necessary action.

~The Superintendent (Computer & Training Cell), Hgrs. Office, Shillong for information &
necessary action.

914/ ¢

CPIO/Asst. Commissioner



